

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

Accrediting Commission for Schools Western Association of Schools and Colleges

533 Airport Boulevard, Suite 200 • Burlingame, California 94010 (650) 696-1060 • Fax (650) 696-1867 mail@acswasc.org • www.acswasc.org

MARILYN S. GEORGE, ED.D. ASSOCIATE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

January 30, 2015

Dr. Brian E. Ellison Vice President of Instruction and Student Services San Diego Continuing Education 43443 Ocean View Blvd. San Diego, CA 92113

Dear Dr. Ellison:

Your request to reschedule the accreditation visit for SDCCD Continuing Education from the fall of 2016 to the spring of 2017 is approved. This places the school back on its original schedule for completion of a full self-study and on-site visit during the 2016-2017 school year.

Best wishes as you proceed with the accreditation process.

Sincerely

Fred Van Leuven, Ed.D. Executive Director

FVL:ja